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Meeting Saturday, January 15, 2022 

Our first meeting of 2022 was held at the Public Safety Bldg. in Milwaukie last 

Saturday, January 15.  There were approximately 16 members in attendance.  

The music circle was led by Fran Maddox with wonderful participation by all 

those playing.  Some parts songs were also played. 

It was decided to have various members take turns leading the music circle 

which includes choosing the songs.  Usually we play about six pieces total.  

Graciously Jeff Nelson volunteered to lead for the February meeting (February 

19).  Thank you Jeff.  Once he picks the songs, I will let the membership know. 

After the music circle concluded there was time for visiting then the official 

meeting started at 1:30 pm.  Items of business included information on the 

payment of club dues.  Several have already paid but for those who haven’t yet, 

below is the information from our new Treasurer, Sue Schwab. 

    RCAC Dues is $25.00 - Due by February 1, 2022 

There are 3 options for submitting your dues 

1. Use the Zelle link through your bank on-line app 
Our Zelle Recipient Name is: Rose City Accordion Club 
And our code is:  5038716175 
Most banks and Credit Unions include this with their bill pay options.  
For more information visit https://www.zellepay.com/faq/how-can-i-use-
zelle 

 
2. For on-line payment using VENMO 

Enter Username: Susan-Schwab-6  

 
3. Mail your check to: 

 Susan Schwab  - RCAC Treasurer 

 4352 Trapper Dr. NE 

 Salem, OR 97305 
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